
From: Zheng Hou  

Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 11:06 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: Giuseppe Russo <giuseppe.russo@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Refer: City filles OPA-25-0001 and ZBLA-25-0001 

 

Dear Giuseppe, 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to formally express my opposition to the 

proposed amend for the lands at 11 Harris Avenue.  

A 10 storey, mixed use building, residential and commercial will have significant 

negative impact on our community environment, and infrastructures. and I strongly 

believe that the negative consequences outweigh the proposed benefits. 

I urge you and your team to reconsider the proposed project and explore alternative 

solutions that align more closely with our community’s values and long-term vision . 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my perspective. Please notify me of any 

update on the proposed.  

Sincerely  

Henry Hou 
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